
NATURAL RESOURCE COMMITTEE 
THREE AFFILIATED TRIBES 
TRIBAL BUSINESS CHAMBERS 

Regular Meeting 
September 6, 1989 

PRESENT: Hugh Baker, Chairman. 

ABSENT Austin Gillette and Ted Lone Fight III. 

OTHERS Dan Eklund, Director of Game & Fish; Rich Schilf, 
Administrator for NRD; and Judy Black Hawk, Recording 
Secretary. 

ITEM 1 

ITEM 2 

ITEM 3 

ITEM 4 

ITEM 5 

CALL TO ORDER 
Meeting called to order by Chairman Baker at 10:09 a.m. 

LICENSE FEES FOR FEDERAL AND TRIBAL EMPLOYEES AND SPOUSES 
OF ENROLLED MEMBERS 
Discussion: Dan Eklund since the opening of Small Game 
Proclamation and the opening of the upland hunting season, 
I have had several people who work for the BIA or other 
Federal State people who work on the reservation 
inconjunction with the Tribe or under tribal program who 
request that they be allowed to pay the enrolled members 
fees for hunting upland game. Hugh Baker asked what the 
difference was. Dan Eklund said there is about a $20.00 
for Non-members the cost is $25.00 plus a stamp and for 
enrolled members is $6.00. Hugh Baker said he would 
recommend that they pay the full price. 

SPECIAL DEER PERMIT 
Hugh Baker approved a special deer permit for Rose Crow 
Flies High and her family. 

ENDANGERED SPECIES PESTICIDES MANAGEMENT PROGRAM 
Hugh Baker recommended the endangered species pesticides 
management program for approval by Full Council. 

Discussion: Dan Eklund will give a draft copy to each 
council member for their review. 

CORRINE SAGE 
Discussion: Ed Lone Fight said he received a letter from 
Corrine Sage regarding Highway 22 Right-Of-Way. Ed Lone 
Fight said Corrine Sage does not agree with the letter she 
received. Rich Schilf said the BIA has to agree with the 
appraisal. Ed Lone Fight said we can not have the BIA sign 
off on the appraisal. Hugh Baker said find out what 
offers were made to the other land owners. Ed Lone Fight 
said we need to intervene, the appraisals are not accurate 
they said there is a gravel pit there and there is no 
gravel pit also they did not take in to consideration the 
homesite, the spring. Rich Schilf will do a letter for Ed 
Lone Fight's signature and a separate letter for Dr. 
Spang. 
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ITEM 6 

ITEM 7 

BRIDGE OPTION 
Discussion: Rich Schilf said Senator Conrad wanted the 
addition testimony on the bridge option. At one time 
Congress authorized about $20 billion for a bridge between 
Charging Eagle and McKenzie Bay, does the Council want to 
pursue that option again. Hugh Baker said yes we would 
like to pursue this option again. 

ADJOURNMENT 
Meeting adjourned at 10:30 a.m. 
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